2000 kia sephia ls

Wet Okole neoprene waterproof car seat covers are designed for those with an active life style.
These waterproof seat covers come in a variety of styles that can be customized to your
specifications. Protect, enhance or stylize your factory seats with our huge selection. Choose
from a great variety of custom seat covers for your car, truck, SUV, van or Jeep. Our custom
seat covers will protect the value of your cars interior against the everyday battles in our lives;
such as, sweat, stains, pets, kids and gunk. Great for protection from everyday water sports,
winter sports, and extreme sports. Wet Okole covers bottom and back are bonded to half inch
thick foam for added comfort and protection. Our boxing neoprene is laminated with nylon on
both sides, making it twice as strong. No rubber touches your seat material which is especially
important with leather or vinyl seats. We offer color combinations to match virtually all car
interiors. They are easy to install and use high quality quick connect fasteners and Velcro. They
are hand tailored to fit the seats on each make and model, so you can expect a perfect fit. You
will not see wrinkling, looseness or bunching. They will accommodate to the specific features of
your seats including head rests, arm rests, switches for power adjustment and lumbar support,
and seat-mounted air bags. We manufacture all of our products in the USA using the finest
materials. Read our customer testimonials and and see why we are the most trusted car seat
cover manufacturer in America. DO NOT risk yourself or your family with flammable, un-safe,
imitation, copycat neoprene seat covers. For the ultimate in protection; while driving in comfort.
There is no substitute! From optional rear pockets, seat heaters, sunglasses pouches, Gun
Totes, lumbar support to euro-style piping and sewn in dog leashes. Made for you, for your
vehicle in the colors of your choice. Ask the competition if they will do that! There is a reason
Wet Okole continues to be the leader in the industry. Wet Okole, Inc. Full Piping Seat Covers.
Half Piping. Thank you for your patience as we try to fulfill orders as quickly and safely as
possible. Popular Seat Cover Accessories. Car Seat Covers Wet Okole neoprene waterproof car
seat covers are designed for those with an active life style. You have a factory seat, we have the
cover!! Categories Acura Seat Covers 2. Honda City helped make these videos. The video above
shows you to replace the headlight in your Kia Sephia. Changing both headlight bulbs on your
Sephia at the same time will allow both bulbs to have the same intensity and prevent the new
headlight bulb from appearing brighter than the bulb on the opposite side. In some Kias, the
highbeam is the same bulb as the headlight and it is possible for the highbeam to work, but the
headlight be burnt out even if they are the same bulb and vise versa. Some Kias have high
intensity discharge headlights, sometimes referred to as xenon lights. These bulbs have a very
high voltage that runs through them, even if the battery is disconnected. If your Sephia has this
type of bulb, we do not recommend that you attempt to change it yourself. When you change
the headlight on your Sephia, it is important to not touch the glass part of the bulb with your
fingers because the oil from your fingertips will cause that part of the bulb to burn hotter, which
significantly shortens the life of the bulb. Hans Angermeier has produced over , videos showing
drivers how to fix things on their cars. He has broad expertise on basic repair procedures
covering the majority of cars on the road. If your car is leaking a small amount of power steering
fluid - see this video on how to fix the leak. Car companies often use the same engines in
different cars. They also slightly alter the styling and sell the same car by two different names
amongst other tricks to help offset development costs. Our system selects the most applicable
video for your car based, in part, on these characteristics. The video displayed may not look
exactly like your car, but may be relevant enough for you to get a good idea how to do it.
Getting Started - Prepare for the repair. Sedan 4 Door. Share on. Full list of part and tools.
Author Hans Angermeier has produced over , videos showing drivers how to fix things on their
cars. Rotate your tires. Rotate your tires at least three times per year. Quick fix for minor power
steering fluid leaks. Replace an interior fuse. Change a flat tire. Learn where your spare tire and
jack are located before you need it on the side of the road. See all videos for the Hyundai
Elantra. We have a massive and growing video library, but we don't have everything David
Hobbs helped make these videos. This video shows you how to add transmission fluid to your
Kia Sephia. Before adding transmission fluid, make sure that your engine was running when
you checked the fluid level. If the transmission fluid level on your Sephia is low, you need to
add fluid through the dipstick tube. Kia has been developed sophisticated transmissions
through years and it is critical that you add the exact type of transmission fluid stipulated by
your owner's manual typically in the back of the manual in a section titled Fluid Capacities.
When adding transmission fluid to your Sephia, be sure to add it slowly as the transmission
fluid capacity is reached quickly and it is difficult to remove excess fluid if you overfill. If you
are having problems with the transmission in your Sephia, such as clunky shifting or hesitation,
check the fluid level first - it is amazing how many drivers pay thousands of dollars for
transmission work when a half quart of transmission fluid would have fixed the problem. Hans
Angermeier has produced over , videos showing drivers how to fix things on their cars. He has

broad expertise on basic repair procedures covering the majority of cars on the road. If your
brake fluid is a little low, learn how to add some here. Ignoring a low level leads to big problems.
Odd electrical problems that come out of nowhere can often signify a blown engine fuse - check
and change yours here! Car companies often use the same engines in different cars. They also
slightly alter the styling and sell the same car by two different names amongst other tricks to
help offset development costs. Our system selects the most applicable video for your car
based, in part, on these characteristics. The video displayed may not look exactly like your car,
but may be relevant enough for you to get a good idea how to do it. Getting Started - Prepare for
the repair. Sedan 4 Door. Share on. Full list of part and tools. Author Hans Angermeier has
produced over , videos showing drivers how to fix things on their cars. Proper jumpstart
procedure. Learning how to jump your car before you need to is an excellent idea. Change a flat
tire. Learn where your spare tire and jack are located before you need it on the side of the road.
Add brake fluid. Hatchback 4 Door. Check for a blown engine fuse. See all videos for the
Hyundai Elantra. We have a massive and growing video library, but we don't have everything
Explore commercial truck, aviation, off-road and other types of Goodyear tires. Search by DOT
number to quickly and easily find information on recalls. Take a look at how some of our best
tires stack up against the competition. How To Buy Tires Online. Buy the right tire in a few
simple steps. Learn more about how it works. How To Compare Tires. Before you start
shopping, learn how to compare tires side by side. Auto Service Coupons. Sign up for Offers
and More. Get emails with special savings and helpful tips from tire experts. Online Payment
Options. Goodyear Credit Card. A fast, convenient way to get exclusive rebates and finance
your tire and service purchases. Find A Service Center. Take care of your auto service and
maintenance needs at a service center near you. Service Warranty Info. Take a look at the
coverage you get under Goodyear's service warranties. Witness the hard work, determination
and drive it takes to rise above the competition. Goodyear has a large tire catalog complete with
all-season tires, winter tires, sport performance tires, and more. Enter your location and we'll
help you find:. You are leaving Goodyear. You are leaving the Goodyear. Let us guide you there.
Our Tire Advisors are here to walk you through the process. And if you're interested, they can
even order for you. Finding your tire size is simple. When you're looking at your tire, your
sidewall should look similar to one of these two options. Start entering the first number as
highlighted below. Enter the second number on your tire's sidewall as highlighted below. Heads
up: Some tires might show a number like The correct size information is important for accurate
results. Select the number that matches your trailer tire sidewall. Locate your tire size
information on your tire's sidewall or owner's manual. Finding your size is simple. Once you are
at your vehicle, write down the following highlighted numbers located on your sidewall in the
order shown below. Still have questions? Call us. If you change your vehicle or tire size , the tire
in your cart will be removed. We're sorry. For the best experience, please consider upgrading to
the most current version of your browser. Find the Right Tire We've made tire shopping simple.
Tires Overview. Get Special Financing. Offers Overview. Auto Services Overview. Explore the
world of Goodyear racing. Just let us know how we can help you. About Us Overview. Find
Tires. KIA remove Make. Full Address or ZIP Find the right tires for your KIA. How would you
like to search? Browse all sizes here. Start Over. Tire selector form vehicle Your location helps
us provide you with pricing and availability. Use current location. Not sure? We're here to help.
First Number First Number. Second Number. Third Number. First Number. Enter the third
number on your tire's sidewall as highlighted below. Tire selector form size Your location helps
us provide you with pricing and availability. Where To Look The correct size information is
important for accurate results. Tire selector form trailer Your location helps us provide you with
pricing and availability. Where To Look Locate your tire size information on your tire's sidewall
or owner's manual. Enter Info. Confirm vehicle. License Plate Number Please enter a valid
license plate. Tire selector form license Your location helps us provide you with pricing and
availability. Searching our database Matching your license plate We can help. Continue Search
by Size. Find your tire size instead. Continue Search with Vehicle. Try searching by your
vehicle's tire size instead. Start Search by Size. Not all tires fit every vehicle or tire size.
Continue Cancel. Updating your cart You entered a Canadian address. We're sending you to
Goodyear's Canada site to see results - don't worry, we saved your tire information. We couldn't
find this location in the U. Please enter a valid U. Would you like to see tires for this SIZE or
start a new search? Kia opened for business in Canada in August with model year vehicles. At
first it sold just two vehicles in Canada â€” the compact Sportage sport utility vehicle and a
compact, four-door sedan, known as the Sephia. The Sephia became the Spectra in The Sephia
had a passing resemblance to the Toyota Corolla â€” not a bad thing, considering the popularity
of the Corolla. But the Sephia had a big advantage over the Corolla â€” price. The Sephia was
powered by a 1. Although noisy, power was good unless the vehicle was loaded down with

passengers and cargo. With a fully independent suspension and front and rear stabilizer bars
designed by Lotus , the Sephia handled well. The rack-and-pinion power steering on the LS was
engine-speed sensitive. Power-assisted vented front disc brakes and rear drums provided
adequate braking power. Unfortunately ABS was not available. Other safety features included
driver and passenger front airbags, height adjustable shoulder belts and three car-seat tether
tie-downs on the rear parcel shelf. Child seat anchors, front seatbelt pre-tensioners and an
emergency internal trunk release were added for The interior was roomy with plenty of room in
the front for a six-foot, three-inch driver. The front seats were wide and supportive, but the back
seat was a bit too firm. Click image to enlarge In , the four door Sephia sedan and the five-door
Spectra hatchback previously available only in the US were consolidated under the Spectra
nameplate. Still powered by the 1. In only, the base model was designated the RS. LS models
came equipped with air conditioning, cruise control power windows and mirrors, fog lamps,
power heated mirrors, variable intermittent wipers and central door locks. Click image to
enlarge The GSX hatch had alloy wheels, metal grain accents and leather-wrapped steering
wheel and shifter knob. The specifications for the continuing 1. The recall record for this vehicle
is excellent, with just two safety recalls issued for the Sephia and only one requiring mechanical
repairs. Click image to enlarge The US National Highway Traffic Safety Administration gave the
Kia Sephia a four star rating for the driver and five star best rating for the passenger in frontal
impact tests. In side impact, the Sephia received three stars for front seat passengers and four
stars for rear seat passengers. However Kia has one of the best warranties in Canada and many
of these cars are still covered under a five year, , kilometre comprehensive and powertrain
warranty as well as a five year road side assistance warranty. Once a bargain, always a bargain.
Recalls Transport Canada Recall Number Units affected: On certai
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n vehicles, the front seat belt buckles may not latch properly, even though they emit a clicking
sound during latching. Dealers will replace the front seat belt buckles. The outer circle of the
National Safety Mark was omitted and the vehicle type was not stated in both official languages
on the compliance label. Used vehicle prices vary depending on factors such as general
condition, odometer reading, usage history and options fitted. Always have a used vehicle
checked by an experienced auto technician before you buy. For information on vehicle service
bulletins issued by the manufacturer, visit For information on consumer complaints about
specific models, see Newsletter About Contact. Buyer's Guide. Vehicle Compare. Lotus
Maserati Mazda new. Photos: Kia. But what of the previous generation Spectra? How does it
measure up as a used car buy? Connect with Autos. Compare this vehicle to a competitor Find
another vehicle. Latest Articles Autos. All rights reserved. Click image to enlarge.

